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HAL II. TIICKER TELEPHONE
m ==E[2."lCL ao Nfll/ If3 P3.tio"vember 10, 1982

'n. James P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator
S. Nuclear Regulatory Commissiono.

Region II
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Re: RII RCD
McGuire Nuclear Station
Docket Nos. 50-369 and 50-370
IE Bulletin 32-01, Revision 1, Supplement 1

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

This letter is in response to IE Bislletin 82-01, Revision 1, Supplement 1. This

supplement described alterations of radiographs that ITT Grinnell Industrial
Piping, Inc. of Kernersville, North Carolina supplied. Twenty-six piping sub-
assemblies at McGuire Units 1 and 2 were identified as containing thirty welds
within.the scope of this bulletin. A 100 percent review of the radiographic
film has revealed that none of the film has been altered, and the required
penetrameter sensitivities were clearly discernible. Acceptable weld quality
has, therefore, been demonstrated.

Please advise us if there are any questions regarding this matter.

Very truly yours,

YS &Q
i Hal B. Tucker
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cc: Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

t
I Washington, D. C. 20555

Senior Resident Inspector

McGuire Nuclear Station
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